GOVERNMENT OF KARNATAKA

(DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS)

No. S No. AEE/PWD/SDK/TT/2022-23/287  Office of the Assistant Executive Engineer
Department of Public Works
Sub-Division-Kalaburagi
Date: 18/05/2022

To

The President,

Bagher’s Public School,

Ring road, KNZ Function Hall,

KALABURAGI.
Sir,
Sub: Regarding grant of building safety and security certificate.

Ref: 1)  Your letter dated 05/03/2022
2)  Quality reliance letter dated 11/05/2022 of the Assistance
Executive Engineer Department of Public Works, Quality
Reliance Sub Division, Kalaburagi.
3) Govemnment Circular No. PWD 59 BED 2019 dated 29/10/2020

With reference to the above, you have been requested to issue the safe protection
certificate that the building of Baghers Public School is completely safe and secure / well
guarded. The said Bagher’s Public School is run under the management of Bagher’s
Educational and Charitable Trust (R) Near KNZ Function Hall Ring Road Kalaburagi City as
per under reference No. 1. Further The Assistant Executive Engineer Department of Public
Work Quality / faith / Reliance sub Division Kalaburagi and the Section Officer of this office
has under taken complete inspection of the building on 10/05/2022 and reported that the
building is ‘safe and secure in all angles and it is fit, worthy and deserve to run the school in
the concerned building as per the National Building Code norms as per under reference No. 2
above.

Hence this certificate has been issued under the above guidelines and it has been
attested Certified and sent for further necessary action as per under reference No. 3.

Yours faithfully,

Sd/-
Assistant Executive Engineer
Department of Public Works
Sub Division-Kalaburagi.

Copy to the Executive Engineer; Department of Public Works, Division Kalaburagi for
information and the prescribed fee DD is submitted along with this letter.




